
POLICY 202.7 
 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND ELECTED OFFICIALS 
 
 
Being aware of, and expressing their opinion on, proposed law revisions and new laws is essential to maintaining 
and creating an educational program to meet the needs of the school district community. 
 
It shall be the responsibility of the Board to maintain contact with the elected official representing the school 
district.  It shall be the responsibility of the superintendent to assist the Board in keeping up-to-date on proposed 
laws and in contacting the elected officials who represent the school district. 
 
 
Legal Reference:​ Iowa Code §§ 68B; 279.8  
 
 
Cross Reference:​ Policy 217 Gifts to Board of Directors 
​ ​ ​ Policy Primer-Volume 6, November 5-June 30, 1993 
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